
Date : 12/20/2021 9:19:28 AM
From : "Paul Dulberg" 
To : "Law Office Of Alphonse Talarico" 
BCc : "Paul Dulberg" 
Subject : Re: Revised numbering for clarity
 
Dear Mr Talarico,

The new numbering is much easier to follow.

I only have a one comment below:

1. I noticed there is a page break between points 1) and 2)  there is a whole line spacing between points 4), 5) and 6) 
of the 6 main points but there does not seem to be the same whole line spacing between 2), 3) and 4). 

Thats all I have, otherwise everything appears accurate and should be good to go.

Please forward me a copy of the finished response with attachments for my records after you send it out.

Side Note:
My brother Tom Kost is stopping by your office this morning to drop off 3 checks of $4,000.00 each totaling 
$12,000.00.
Please confirm for me in an email that you receive the checks.

Thank You,
Paul

> On Dec 19, 2021, at 4:20 PM, Alphonse Talarico <contact@lawofficeofalphonsetalarico.com> wrote:
> 
> <Reply to Defendant's Response to Plaintiff's Motion To Compel Answers To Discovery.doc>


